
DONATIONS 
 

  We would like to thank you for your donation. May God bless you!  

According to American law your donation can be annual tax deductible. For this 
you need a receipt. More information about tax deductible you will found on IRS Site:   
Information about donations. For each donation please give us your address in order to 
send you the receipt if you choose to receive one (check the ‘yes’ box on the receipt 
choice line)  

PLEASE SEND THE POMELINC ( THE LIST WITH NAMES) AND THE 
CHECK  PAYABLE TO:  

 

St Mary Romanian Orthodox Church   
854 Woodbrige St.  
St Paul, MN 55117  

Amount:_________________________________________ 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________ 

E-mail:  _________________________________________ 

We need your e-mail address to send you the monthly bulletin 
(we want to reduce the cost of sending the bulletin through mail) 

 

Receipt ………….YES  □         or         NO  □      
 

POMELNIC 
 

ALIVE 
Orthodox 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Non-orthodox 

 

DEPARTED 
Orthodox 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Non-orthodox 

 


